
 

 
 

Star morning service change on New Year’s Eve 
to allow for special event train 

 
Due to federal regulations, the WeGo Star will have limited service to and from downtown Nashville on the 
morning of Tuesday, December 31 only in order to operate the New Year’s Eve Express special event train later 
that evening. 
 
Affected trips include the 7:45 a.m. departure from Mt. Juliet to Nashville (Train 154) and the 8:25 a.m. departure 
from Nashville to Lebanon (Train 155). 
 
All other morning and afternoon trains will operate as scheduled. 
 
Federal regulations limit the number of trips the Star can make per day to ensure passenger safety while 
commuter train service shares tracks with freight service. The Star is capped at 12 trips daily, which account for 
the six trips to Nashville and six trips from Nashville between morning and afternoon service each weekday. 
 
In order to ensure we are compliant with the Federal Railroad Administration’s ruling for the New Year’s Eve 
Express special train service (which falls on a weekday this year), we will only be able to operate the first two 
trips to Nashville and the first two trips from Nashville to Mt. Juliet and Lebanon, respectively, for regular revenue 
customers. The last morning trip to and from Nashville will not operate as regularly scheduled, nor will they 
accept passengers. 
 
Regularly scheduled service on the Star will resume on January 2, 2020. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADA Coordinator: 615-862-5950 


